
PIAA DISTRICT ONE COMMITTEE 
Annual Meeting 
April 13, 2016 

9:30AM 

 
Rodney Stone, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 9:30AM. 

Mr. Stone gave an update for the  “virtual office” and confirmed all the new contact numbers. 
Mr. Stone emphasized the importance of attendance by leagues at the steering committee 

meetings. The Steering Committees are the voice of the PIAA District 1 Members to the District 1 

Committee, which in turn is the voice to the PIAA.  
 

Dr. Barber introduced all members of the PIAA District One Committee. 
 

Dr. Barber introduced, Dr. Robert Lombardi, Executive Director of PIAA, Melissa Mertz, Associate 

Executive Director and Patrick Gebhart, Assistant Executive Director. 
 

The PIAA Update was presented. 
 

 Classifications and tentative game times for 2016-17. 

 Concussion Class Action Suit 

 Official’s Unionization Case 

 Coaching Education  

 RFP’s for all winter championships, Comp. Cheer, Wrestling, Swim and Dive, Basketball 

 BOD passed on a third and final reading basis, an amendment to ARTICLE VI, Transfers, 

Residence, and Recruiting, to clarify the definition of a transfer and summer try-out by a 
student. 

 2016 Softball and Baseball Championships date change to June 16, 2016, rain date June 

17, 2016. 

 Emergency Action Plans. 

 By-Law Changes will be in RED on the website. 

 Policy Changes will be in RED on the website. 

 CIPPE changes 

 Football 

 Heat Acclimatization 

` 
Dr. Barber emphasized the importance of keeping CIPPE forms for seven years past graduation 

for legal purposes. 
  

In closing, Mr. Rod Stone invited all interested people to stay for the April District Meeting. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30AM 

 
 

 


